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College notices 

1.   Suspension Survey 
 
If you have suspended your studies or are currently suspending your studies, 
please fill in this survey. Should only take 5 minutes and will be very beneficial 
in understanding policy. Thank you! 
https://goo.gl/forms/WPcp87EEr3gYMFyh1 
 

2.   Rent and Charges Survey 
 
Please fill in this survey to aid the rent negotiation team in working out how 
happy students are with rent and charges as they stand. Thank you! 
https://goo.gl/forms/WPcp87EEr3gYMFyh1 



Events 

1.   National NHS protest  
Saturday 4 March, 12 noon - 5pm 
From Tavistock Square WC1H 9RE 
To Parliament SW1A 0AA 
  
http://www.ournhs.info 
  
Book seats on coaches to the demo from 
Oxford: http://ouh.org.uk/bookings/March4.html 
 

2.   Celebrating LGBTQ+ history month 
 
Saturday 6th week, 19.30, Jesus JCR 
To celebrate LGBTQ+ history month, Oxford Women International Society 
has teamed up with the Jesus JCR LGBTQ+ reps, Frances and Mikey, to 
screen Pariah (2011). 

 
Written and directed by QWOC Dee Rees and starring Adepero Oduye, Pariah 
tells the story of Alike, a 17-year-old African-American embracing her queer 
identity and navigating the homophobia of her community. 
 
As if you needed any more incentive, there'll be refreshments a-plenty! 
 

3.   St John's Equalities Week 
 
St John's Equalities Week is coming up in 7th week this term, and a huge variety 
of events have been planned for you including an international students’ potluck, 
a clothing swap a BME self-care evening, and a special EqualiTEA amongst 
others. All are welcome regardless of college. We hope to see a lot of you there! 
 
Check out our facebook event here: 
https://www.facebook.com/events/1745981272133261/ 
 

Charities and Community  

1.   Nominate yourself for International Students’ Campaign Elections 
 
Brexit. Trump. The last few months have seen a surge in anti-immigrant feeling 



and xenophobia all around the world. International students have been facing 
increased prejudice and injustice. If you want to work towards a more welcoming 
Oxford, we want you! The International Students’ Campaign is holding elections 
next week! To nominate yourself, fill in this Google 
Form: http://bit.ly/2kQdGMl  or to find out more, go to out Facebook 
event https://www.facebook.com/events/375320719527646/ or come to our 
campaign get-together at George Street Social this Thursday 6-8pm, where we'll 
be launching an exciting new video project :) 
 
The following positions are open for election: 
 
- Chair 
- Secretary 
- Treasurer 
- Members of Committee (x6) 
 
If you have any questions, get in touch at iscchair@ousu.ox.ac.uk.  
 

2.   Charity works notice 
  
Charityworks have 150 places on the programme this year to start in September, 
and they are looking for talented graduates who are committed to help solve the 
UK’s most pressing social problems. Applications are closing on Tuesday 28th 
February 2017 so you have a few days left to complete an application. 
  
Role opportunities are as diverse as HR, Research, Policy, Communications, 
Campaigning, Business Development, Fundraising and Frontline Work. 
  
Their graduate roles span over 80 non-profit organisations including NSPCC, 
Christian Aid, LGBT Foundation, Marie Stopes International, National 
Housing Federation, Diabetes UK and many more. 

  
Applications for Charityworks are open now and will close on Tuesday 28th 
February 2017. Find out more and apply at www.charity-works.co.uk 

Careers/opportunities 

1.   Three Job Opportunities - Sanctuary Graduates 
 
1. Are you graduating in the summer of 2017? Are you interested in Sales & 
Recruitment? Do you want to find an easy way to be considered for 4 separate 



opportunities through just 1 application? 
 
With applicants from ANY DEGREE BACKGROUND being considered, as 
well as the added bonus that only Oxbridge graduates will be considered for this 
opportunity, this is a great opportunity for both anyone who is keen to work in 
this sector or for anyone unsure as to what sector they would like to work in. 
The placement would be starting in Summer/Autumn 2017 so ideal for any 
soon-to-be graduates, with roles in both London and nationwide and an average 
2nd year salary starting at £60k a year. 
Simply fill in your details in the Google Doc form below and Sanctuary 
Graduates will take your application from there, guiding you every step of the 
way. 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Q8LzOAwH-
0TgjoqcLSO4hD5j3jQHU_p46GBwser9660/edit 

 
2. Are you graduating in the summer of 2017? Are you interested in a Java 
development role based in London? 
 
Salmon, a digital agency based in London, is looking specifically for graduates 
and postgraduates with tech-based degrees, such as Computer Science, Electrical 
and Digital Engineering, Physics and Maths to name a few, for a role in Java 
development. With an extremely competitive starting salary and a 
summer/autumn 2017 start, this role is perfect for anybody who is looking for 
work straight after university. 
Simply fill in your details in the Google Doc form below and Sanctuary 
Graduates will take your application from there, guiding you every step of the 
way. 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Sodua903xRWVVHztYfXFLx9EH4
W2IL2mCsSBHcD9esU/edit 
 
3. Are you graduating in the summer of 2017? Are you competitive and 
determined STEM student? 
 
With the role looking for exceptional grads and postgrads, specifically from 
Oxbridge, this opportunity is perfect for any tech-minded STEM students who 
are willing to work in the competitive and fast-paced environment of Software 
Development and Quantitative Analysis. The company, Quantbet, are looking 
for those who can work from the summer of 2017 but are very flexible with the 
start date of the placement. Right from the first day, employees would be given 
high levels of responsibility and would be highly valued, unlike those working 
for bigger corporations. 



Simply fill in your details in the Google Doc form below and Sanctuary 
Graduates will take your application from there, guiding you every step of the 
way. 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16cRk60Gl1slbvjQGXeZDJnZIv7Od
OgLzAyVmq84z12U/edit 

 
2.   BCG Women's event at Oxford 

“What is the right path for me?” 
An event to introduce women to the opportunities of a consulting career 
  
Curious about consulting, but not sure what it really is? Interested in 
working for a fast-growing company in a dynamic, team-oriented 
environment? Looking to be challenged whilst receiving strong 
developmental support? Want to better understand how you can 
balance a rewarding career with some of the choices we face as women? 
  
If you are a female student, from any background and want to know the 
answers to these questions and more, join BCG in the Dansom Room, 
Trinity College on Tuesday 7th March from 6pm to 7.30pm. The 
event will include a short presentation on 'what is consulting', followed 
by a Q&A discussion with a panel of BCG consultants, who are at 
different stages of their careers and who have had a variety of paths 
through the firm. Drinks and nibbles and a relaxed atmosphere are part 
of the package, absolutely no business experience is required! 
  
If you are interested, please click here, where you will have the opportunity to 
register your attendance. 

 
 

Miscellaneous  

1.   Volunteers needed for study 
 
Study Description: 
Researchers at the Nuffield Department of Clinical Neurosciences, University of 
Oxford are seeking volunteers aged 18 – 45 for a Transcranial Direct Current 
Stimulation (tDCS) study.  
 
The purpose of this study is to examine how non-invasive brain stimulation can 
affect skills such as decision making and learning. The results of this study will 



inform future research on decision making processes in depression and anxiety 
disorders. 
 
This study involves up to three visits to the Nuffield Department of Clinical 
Neurosciences or the Department of Psychiatry at the University of Oxford. 
Participants will be asked to fill out mood and anxiety questionnaires and 
perform a computer-based learning task while receiving tDCS. Each session will 
take no more than 1.5 hours, and participants will be reimbursed for their time 
and travel expenses.   
 
If you are interested in participating in this study and/or would like further 
information, please contact Margot Overman 
at margot.overman@ndcn.ox.ac.uk. 

 
2.   Recruiting participants for a psycholinguistic experiment 

 
I am recruiting participants for a psycholinguistic experiment currently running 
in the Faculty of Linguistics, Philology and Phonetics. The experiment is taking 
place in the following location: 
 
The Language and Brain Laboratory, 
University of Oxford,  
37 Wellington Square,  
Oxford,  
OX1 2JF 
 
This experiment is concerned with deciphering more information about the ways 
in which our brains process speech, and will consist of  a computer based 
listening task that is completely non-invasive.  
 
You can take part if you are : 

•   a native speaker of Southern British English 
•   have no known hearing, learning, or language disorders 
•   are over the age of 18  
The experiment is likely to last around 30 minutes in total, and you will be 
compensated for your time. 
 
If you are interested, or would like more information, please contact me 
at  zoe.fletcher@ling-phil.ox.ac.uk. 


